
From: Caroline Ford
To: Hannah Leary
Cc: Alex Chrusciak; pmartin@firethorntrust.com; Eleanor Musgrove; rb@reviewpartners.uk.com
Subject: 21/01630/OUT - Firethorn site
Date: 14 October 2022 10:56:20

Hannah,
 
We were able to speak to the Planning Committee Chairman and Portfolio Holder for Planning
yesterday and they have confirmed that they are happy to accommodate a briefing for this

application and for it to be held prior to the 3rd November 2022 Committee meeting. We need
to agree the scope of that briefing to ensure that it relates to key outstanding issues, the scale
and complexity of which would be difficult to deal with within the time available within a normal
Committee meeting – I would suggest therefore this is limited to Highway and Viability matters
predominantly.
 
I have asked whether OCC would also wish to attend this briefing so that a balanced view is
presented and so that they are also available for any questions – any presentations therefore on
specific topics will need to be kept short to ensure there is enough time during the session –
which will be kept to no longer than 1hr in length. Arrangements and the plan for the session in
terms of how it will be run will be confirmed separately.
 
Lastly, we are willing to agree a suitable extension of time to enable the application to be
presented to the December Planning Committee meeting as well as time to complete a legal
agreement should there be a favourable outcome at the Committee.
 
I trust this is a helpful update for now. Please accept that this is provided entirely without
prejudice to any future decision the Local Planning Authority may make.
 
Kind regards
Caroline
 
Caroline Ford BA. (Hons) MA MRTPI 
Team Leader – South Area Major Projects Team
Development Management Division
Communities Directorate 
Cherwell District Council
Tel: 01295 221823
Email: caroline.ford@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Web: www.cherwell.gov.uk
 
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil
 
My usual working hours are: Monday to Friday, 09:00am to 17:15pm.
 
Planning and Development services can be contacted as follows: Development Management  -
planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk;  Building Control - building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Planning
Policy - planning.policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Conservation - design.conservation@cherwell-
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dc.gov.uk.  For the latest information on Planning and Development please visit
www.cherwell.gov.uk
 
 
 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally
privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer
software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a
result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-
mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of
the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the
Council to any course of action..
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